

Headteacher: Mrs C Fulstow Elloughton Primary School Stockbridge Road Elloughton Brough East Riding of Yorkshire HU15 1HN

13th November 2023

Dear Parents/Carers.

Nursery Visit to Brough Library - 7th December 2023

On Thursday 7th December 2023, will are planning to visit Brough Library. Whilst at the venue, children will take part in a festive sing song, Christmas story time and a tour of the library.

All children are welcome to attend this visit and should be arrive at nursery at 8:45am as normal. Children will leave school and walk to Elloughton bus depot where they will catch the bus to Brough. All children will require a packed lunch for this visit as we will be having our lunch at the library. If this is an extra session for your child please can we ask that your child is collected at 12.30pm from the library. This includes children that only do morning sessions. Six staff will attend the visit so the children will be very well supervised throughout.

There is no charge for this visit, but permission is required if you would like your child to attend. Please complete the reply slip attached and **return to us by Monday 27th November.**

If you have any queries regarding the visit, please do not hesitate to contact your child's class teacher.

Yours sincerely

Mrs C Fulstow Headteacher

Please return slip by Monday 27th November 2023

Nursery Visit to Brough Library - 7th December 2023

(please tick one of the boxes below)

Child's name:	
☐ My child attends nursery on Thursday will be attending the library visit	
☐ This will be an extra session for my child and I will be o	collecting them at 12.30pm from the library
My child is unable to attend this trip	
Parent name:	Signed:

Telephone: (01482) 666231 Fax: (01482) 666642 Email: <u>admin@epsch.co.uk</u>

Website: www.elloughtonprimaryschool.co.uk



















